District 7 Assembly Report
October 1-3, 2021

Hello Florida North, and greetings from District 7. Pinellas County is home to 42 registered
Al-Anon meetings and three Alateen meetings, two of which are active. Roughly two-thirds
of our groups meet in person and the remainder are split between zoom and hybrid formats.

Our annual Gratitude Luncheon/Dinner has been placed on an indefinite hold. The church
where we were to hold it has discontinued public gatherings. We're hoping to find a
member to get the ball rolling on a 2022 Day of Workshops for Spring/Summer. It’s all in
God’s time.

Currently, we have open positions for DISL, Alateen Processor, Archives, Institutions, and
Public Information Chairs. We had planned to resume in-person district meetings in
September, but the Delta variant caused us to reconsider. We are taking it month to month
now.

District 7 will be hosting a Delegate’s Virtual Workshop on October 16, 2021 from 9:00 to
11:30 AM. Please join us to see how the Twelve Concepts can enrich your life, and the lives
of people you encounter. Information on how to connect with us via Zoom can be found on
our Area 9 website.

Many blessings,
Shelly F.
District 7 Representative


https://www.afgarea9.org/uploads/4/3/4/9/43490087/district_7_virtual_workshop_2021-10-16.pdf
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